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Online Game Evening

Normally at this time of the year, we would plan a trip to the Christmas market. Unfortunately this year it's not
possible. But do not worry! We have planned something else instead. We would like to invite you to take part in

a game evening which will take place online on Thursday 17th of December at 19:00.

The games we want to play include Black Stories, Mafia (also known as Werewolf), skribbl, and Fake News Game. 

To join the event, please answer this email by the end of this week. You can of course add any suggestions about what else
you would like to play. To the interested people, we will send a detailed email at the beginning of the next week with all the details
needed to join and enjoy the evening.

Stay safe, stay cozy and see you there!
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